
Moe Parish is responsible for the Love INC Friday 
Backpack ministry for the month of November. This 
program helps supplement food for students who would 
otherwise go without food for the weekend. $800 is 
needed to cover the cost. If you would like to help with 
this important ministry, please consider a donation. 
Contact Diana Mettler or Emily Plucker for more 
information. Thanks for your support! Also, if you have 
an interest in serving as the Moe Parish coordinators 

 beginning in 2025, please contact Di Mettler, Emily  
 Plucker, Pastor Chris, or Paul Sogn.                 

 
The Lands Ladies will meet Thur., Nov. 
7th at 7 p.m. for their General meeting.  
Samaritan’s Purse filled shoe 
boxes/items will also be gathered at this 
time. This is also the annual Thank 
Offering meeting. Hope you can join us! 

 
 
Romsdal Women’s Group will meet at 
the church on Wednesday, Nov. 13th 
at 10:00 a.m. Hope you can come!  
 
 
 
                                                            Moe Parish Youth Group will meet 

at Lands on Friday, 11/15  at 
7:00p.m.- 7:00 a.m. This will be a 
Lock-In event! There will also be 
sign-up sheets available soon for 
any adults that would like to help 
chaperone. Hope you can come 
and bring a friend or  two as well!! 

 
 

The Trinity Women extend a 
hearty thank-you to all who 
supported us at our Annual 
Fall Supper & Bazaar. 
God Bless You! 
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Moe Parish Thanksgiving Eve Service 

Wed., Nov. 27th 
    Trinity Lutheran Church-7:00 p.m. 

 
Time Change! 

Remember to turn your clocks back 
on Sunday, Nov. 3rd. 

 

Potluck Meal Lands Ladies will be hosting a Fall 
Harvest Celebration on Sunday, Nov. 10th at Lands 
following the Parish service. All are welcome! If 
you would like to bring something to share, it is 
suggested that last names A-M bring a hot dish, N-
Z bring a salad. Drinks, bread and desserts will be 
provided. Come for food and fellowship! 
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